
 

                                
 
30th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

How Parents Support Learning and 
Development in the Early Years 

Tuesday 4th February: Primary Hall (8 - 9am) 
 
Please join us for a practical workshop exploring different ways to support young children’s 
learning and development. Together we will discuss and try out some key strategies that will 
support your child at home and at school. 
  
The objectives of this workshop are: 

• Making the most of your partnership with school and staff. 

• Promoting independent learning. 

• Having quality interactions with your child. 

• How to join your child in play. 

• Engaging with literacy in age appropriate way at home. 

• Having the right kind of ‘toys’ at home to promote cognitive development. 

• Use of tech and devices for children. 

• Setting boundaries and expectations to promote positive behaviour and relationships. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 4th February for this informative workshop. 
 
Please complete the Google Form, using the RSVP link below, to indicate your attendance at 
this workshop. 
 
RSVP 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Gaughan 
Foundation Stage Leader, Strategic 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1dzTHSxFHVmuGybRLJoM7VOSF3MuF17NaFeJe2eZ8zRk/preview

